
CIRCULAR NO (8) OF 2023 (DHP)

Greetings from the Department of Healthcare Professions,
In alignment with circulars no. (07/2023), (22/2020) and (12/2021) regarding the 
registration and licensing requirements for Assistant Specialty, GP (Supervised) and 
GD (Supervised) categories and DHP’s Continuous pursuit to ensure the 
competency of healthcare practitioners and maintain patient safety, DHP has 
decided the following: 

1. “Assistant Specialty (Physicians who hold a post-graduate degree from category 
“3”)”, “GP (Supervised)” and “GD (Supervised)” categories must attach the valid 
passing exam certificate for the “Specialty”, “General Practitioner”, and “General 
Dentist” exams respectively in the evaluation application. 

2. These categories will not be required to attach the passing exam certificate when 
changing the scope of practice to specialty or GP or GD.

For further information, contact: dhpregistration@moph.gov.qa 
Thank you for your cooperation,
Department of Healthcare Professions
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